Dyco Petroleum Corporation

November 20, 1972

Re: #1 Anderson

607 PHILTOWER BUILDING
TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74103
918/582-8179

Section 17, T. 1 N., R. 93 W.,

Rio Blanco, Colorado

Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
State of Colorado

Room 237, 1845 Sherman Street
Denver, Colorado 80203

Gentlemen:

" In response to your note regarding the above captioned well, this is to advise
// that the location is still too wet to clean-up properly.~ Therefore, as soon as this
' work has been done, we will file the subsequent report on Form 4,

If you prefer that this form be filed prior to the location clean-up, please let

us know.
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Very truly yours,

DYCQ PETROLEUM~CORPORATION

/.

Roy . Reeves
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